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Chris Austin

From: Traci Dusenbury <tdusenbury@halconcompanies.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 3:25 PM

To: RentalHelp

Subject: One more comment-2021 QAP

I left one item out of my comments that I meant to add. I agree with taking the first tiebreaker out about the lowest 
poverty level. I believe that and the increased distance for amenities will open up many more good sites for the 
program.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Traci Dusenbury 
Halcon Companies, LLC 
(919) 741-9328 Cell 
  
  

 
  


